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OUR MISSION:
To collaboratively advocate for
attainable and equitable
solutions that impact Tillamook
County's greatest housing
needs

The Tillamook County Housing Commission
Finance Committee aims to secure and distribute
funding to incentivize construction of new
workforce housing units in Tillamook County.

Promotes financial security
Stabilizes local workforce
Supports economic resilience
Increases community vitality
Improves individual quality-of-life

Increasing workforce housing:

www.co.tillamook.or.us/bc-hc

housing@co.tillamook.or.us FOR MORE INFORMATION:

FINANCE

FUNDING
SOURCES

COLLABORATION

Annual competitive grants to help finance
new units prioritizing rents up to 120% Area
Median Income (AMI)

Annual funding from County Short Term
Rental Operating License fees, and federal,
state, and other grant sources

Collaboration with employers and community
partners to promote workforce housing

Committee meetings are open to the public.
See Housing Commission website for details.


